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October 10, 2013

Craig Schiff, DO

54 Third Street

Presque Isle, ME 04769

Re:  ‘Termination of Consent Agreement

Dear Doctor Schiff:

At its meeting today, the Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed the terms of your Consent Agreement
and the reports received, as usual,

Following their review, the Board voted to terminate your Consent Agreement, effective immediately.
This will confirm that the Consent Agreement you entered into with the Maine Board of
Osteopathic Licensure is terminated effective Thursday, October 10, 2013.  All requirements have

been met,

On behalf of the Board, thank you for your compliance efforts. Each of us congratulates you on the work
vou have done and we wish you the best for the future.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

" Susan E. Strout
Executive Secretary

cc: Michael Miller, Assistant Attorney General
Scott Thomas, D.O., Case Reporter
Amy Tardy, Case Manager, MPHP
Lorraine Chamberlain, LCSW
Linda Kelly, FNP

Telephone: 207/287-2480 E-Mail: susan.e.strout@maine.gov
Facsimile: 207/287-3015 Web: www.maine.gov/osteo




